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Wow! What a great first week of school! 

Families can use MealViewer to review your school’s daily menu: MealViewer Schools 

Welcome back to PE Teacher Mr. Medina! 

Mr. Medina suffered an injury at school last school year and is now back teaching PE.  
He is still recovering, so please be patient with his movement.  We’re thrilled to have 
him back! 

Coach a sport this fall! 

See Dr. Camille Franklin, Prescott Parents Athletics Wolfpack, and Ms. LaDonna, 
Athletic Director, about coaching sports this Fall or throughout the school year.  More 
info here 

Before and after-school activities and extracurriculars at Prescott School 2023-24  

Recruitment for Coaches.png-- contact Prescott Athletic Director Ms. LaDonna at 
ldshelton@cps.edu. 

CPS SCORE!.pdf coaching recruitment flyer  

CPS Score Sports .pdf 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Counselor Corner 

All families: 

It was great to see so many returning and new students this week! This year during 
counselor lessons, we are going to focus on supporting our mental health through 
healthy habits and calming strategies as well as what to do if we are not feeling like 
ourselves. If you would like to learn more about Prescott’s school counseling program, 
please click here. 

Please review the Students in Temporary Living Situations Notice of Rights (Spanish). If 
you or someone you know may benefit from accessing the STLS program, please reach 
out to Ms. Mathews at mrmathews1@cps.edu. Your housing status will be kept 
confidential. 

8th Grade Families 
Important high school application dates: 

https://schools.mealviewer.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zG-XAvZXOGeTyIAPirTyqWA9JcphZW99livFc6QCEyw/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a4NNFo4dA_NYguKjXscyMANPUmmaRrns/view
mailto:ldshelton@cps.edu
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pfKcz8vXDf749wt9CS3vReFug-6dZLl8/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bcRTx9Ew92Pkt0KuIsVXx7uux_gKnsl6/view
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1JV7IFcWYHKjpGSTyc60KR8WYppre4GpZz4CqQGYABcM/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1oLD33A2qudiJOsC5ivb-liKinD2Uf_MC
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1II6aw6f9nMTJ9ZcHf51oIfh9VOabZGZv
mailto:mrmathews1@cps.edu


• September 13th, 2023 at 10am - GoCPS Application Opens 

• September 14th, 2023 at 6:15pm - Prescott High School Night - more information 

to come 

• October 11th, 2023 - CPS High School Admissions Test at Prescott 

• November 9th, 2023 at 5pm - GoCPS Application Closes 

• November 22nd, 2023 at 5pm - GoCPS Re-Ranking Deadline 

  

The Daniel Murphy Scholarship Fund application deadline is quickly approaching. To 
learn more about this program and the eligibility requirements to apply, please click 
here. If any students are considering private and/or boarding schools, they are 
encouraged to attend the Daniel Murphy High School Fair at St. Ignatius College Prep 
on September 19th, 2023 from 5-7:30pm. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Kudos!  Gracias!  Way to go! 

Thanks to Prescott Parent tour guides Maria Pecard and Meghan O’Callaghan who 
gave a special tour on Tuesday to prospective families.  

Thanks to 5th grader Beckett who helped Principal Mr. Roche to identify the proper 
locations to hang the Evacuation Maps around the school (they were taken down during 
the summer construction).   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Sexual Health Education at Prescott from PE Teacher Mr. Medina 

Prescott School will once again participate in the CPS Sexual Health Education 
Program (SHE). 

Last year, Prescott Students did very well with being respectful to each other, asking 
great questions, received clarification, and busted some myths they had during the 
course. Thank you to the entire Prescott Community, Parents, and stakeholders for 
understanding the importance of health education. 
The following classrooms are scheduled to participate starting Week 6 of the first 
quarter (September 26, 2023): 

• 8th Grade Room 304 

• 6th Grade Room 305 

• 4th Grade Room 201 

https://www.dmsf.org/aspiring-scholars.html


• Kindergarten Room 103 

• 2nd Grade Room 106 

•
Reminder emails will be sent to parents/guardians on file as the date approaches. 
For more information about the CPS SHE curriculum, including the updated curriculum 
for K-2, please visit the district's website: CPS Sexual Health Education. Thank you 
everyone for your support! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Erin Roche 
Principal

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ypMGlFFnMFizbUQfBavrEVd5376uR7FYg9nDeLjjRTvxD2IT6wMbJXFNXTDAz_UdQUuKfnyZYj_Y9xzLziCdEqy0TVKiM4ScV5D4ZYWiJ5yVv0d6LNzpJeoa3PruRJMkBm3oTYYTnY5ayIqP-cBKmxc9I_ZYRZzAaxIriUgus2vDWnimAYHjvzPn9d-_X61U6isYPKVDdTZcT7aex4DxVoaxFA26Z9hFaTV9dmrcpsI=&c=KE_ECtoqs89n5qfPEV6JQTj8wd1Uybp0Lrhpiw-HvDokMgnP8ex_aw==&ch=hyQScIRwav7a63fUdphPVmFqEX_2WSc92jrajzb6cmeyiYbaPeLVYw==

